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15th September 2025 

 

Year 3 Volcano Workshop 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very excited to let you know that Year 3 will be taking part in a Volcano 

Workshop on Wednesday 9th October, as part of our geography topic on volcanoes 

and natural disasters. 

The workshop will take place in school during the morning and will be run by a fantastic 

external provider, Celeld Rocks, who specialise in bringing geology to life for children. 

During the session, pupils will get hands-on with realistic volcano models, take part in 

eruption demonstrations, and even handle real volcanic rocks! It promises to be 
messy, interactive and lots of fun, while also helping to deepen their understanding of 

how volcanoes are formed and the impact they have on our world. 

To help towards the cost of the workshop, we are kindly asking for a contribution of £10 

per child, which can be made via ParentPay, before the workshop.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs N Fullalove 

Year 3 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


